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TO:  Margo Sommerville, President, Akron City Council 
Mike Freeman, Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Members of Akron City Council 

 
FROM: Diane L. Miller-Dawson, Director of Finance 

 
DATE:  April 25, 2018 

 
SUBJECT: Executive Financial Report – First Quarter 2018 

 
 

Attached for your review is the Executive Financial Report for all of the City's 
appropriated funds for the first quarter of 2018 ending March 31, 2018. 

 
Please review the attachment.  Should you require more detailed information, do not 
hesitate to contact me at 375-2316. 

     
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 

DLMD/tav 
Attachment 

 
C: Mayor Daniel Horrigan 

Steve Fricker, Deputy Director of Finance 
Cynthia M. Donel, Audit and Budget Manager 

  Kimberly Guseman, Accounting Manager 
  Bob Keith, Clerk of Council 
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